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Letters to the Editor 
The Washington Post 
1150 15th Street, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20071 
 
Dear Letters Editor, 
 
The March 5 editorial “A new round of repression in Hong Kong” is unjustified and 
totally ignores the reality of Hong Kong’s legal and judicial system. 
 
Everyone in Hong Kong is equal before the law. Prosecutorial decisions made by 
our Department of Justice are based on evidence and made without fear or favor. 
Cases are handled in the same manner irrespective of the political beliefs, requests 
and background of the persons involved. In adjudicating cases, our independent 
courts are concerned only with the law.  
 
The former Chief Justice of Canada, Beverley McLachlin, recently attested to the 
integrity of our courts and the high caliber of our judges. Currently serving as a non-
permanent judge of our Court of Final Appeal, Madam Justice McLachlin expressed 
confidence that the body is immune to outside pressure. 
 
Hong Kong’s common law system is internationally recognized. The city ranks 
second in Asia and eighth in the world for judicial independence by the World 
Economic Forum. It also ranks second in Asia and 14th in the world for rule of law 
by the World Bank. 
 
Hong Kong people have constitutional rights and protections, which are underpinned 
by our judicial system. Hong Kong can count on its courts and its people to 
vigorously uphold the rule of law. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eddie Mak 



Hong Kong Commissioner, USA 
7204 Armat Drive 
Bethesda, MD 20817 
Home: (301) 469 7685 
Business: (202) 238 6336 
 
 


